
$629,000 - 16 LORNE Street S
 

Listing ID: 40617573

$629,000
3 Bedrooms, 3 Bathrooms, 1400
Single Family

16 LORNE Street S, Huntsville, Ontario,
P1H1W1

Charming century home located steps from
historic downtown Huntsville! This home
offers three generous sized bedrooms on the
upper level including a bonus room which
could be used as a Office or den. There is a
4 piece bathroom in the basement and a rec
room. The main floor boasts a large living
and dining room , great for hosting family
and friends. The kitchen is equipped with
newer appliances. There is a three season
room right off the kitchen. Hot water tank
was replaced in 2023 and the furnace is
eight years old. The interlocking driveway
provides parking for three vehicles. This
home is one you will want to check out!
located within walking distance to schools,
shopping, restaurants and many other
attractions. Its just waiting for a new family
to start making memories! (id:50245)
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